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Fom:

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 21/05/2012 12:02 pm
Subject: Attention Director, Infrastructure Projects

Northwest Rail Link - Bella Vista Station
SSI1-5100

We support the north west rail link, but object to 24hour works and future
train/track noise.

As you can appreciate Old Windsor Road which is to the rear of our property
is noisy enough, therefore it is requested all noise emitted to be

consistent with noise levels that currently exist for each hour of the day.





